[bookmark: _GoBack]From: clerk@begbrokepc.org.uk 
Sent: 23 December 2017 20:12
To: Planning
Cc: Councillor Maurice Billington; Councillor Nigel Simpson; Councillor Maurice Billington; 'Nigel Simpson G mail'; 'Nigel Simpson kidlington'; BEVERLY NAPIER; Begbroke Clerk; David Wintersgill; Ellis Davies; Les Allen; LINDSAY GREGORY; 'Malcolm Ryder'; 'Malcolm Ryder AOL'
Subject: 1 17/02233/F Oxford Technology Park Hotel Class C1 and ancillary restaurant Class A3 associated works. Land east of Evenlode Crescent

Dear Planning

Whilst Begbroke parish council has no firm objections to this hotel development, there will be consequences in terms of traffic movement from this and the Technology Park activities that will impact our village and the A44. We therefore request that Section 106 monies are allocated to the provision of a signalised pedestrian road crossing on the A44 in Begbroke.

Regards

Jeff

Jeffrey Wright
Clerk to Begbroke parish council

